
From: A Broussard
Subject: With gratitude and conviction
Date: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 10:23:30 PM

Dear Planning Board Members,

I am writing to express my gratitude for all the hard work you do for Durham and to add my voice regarding the
CDA Mill Plaza application.

I agree with Malcolm Sandburg’s letter dated June 14, 2021. I sincerely hope the Durham Planning Board will
uphold Durham’s planning and zoning policies in this case and for future proposals.

Best regards,

Anne Broussard
Riverview Road
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